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Most Excellent Order of the British Empire
(contd.)

To be Ordinary Members of the Military
Division of the said Most Excellent Order:

Major Bernard Weliesley Jermyn BROWN, E.D.,
New Zealand Cadet Corps.

205121 Warrant Officer Second Class Duncan
Garner MACPHERSON, Royal New Zealand
Infantry iCorps (Territorial' Force).

Major Brian Matauru POANANGA (30251), New
Zealand Regiment (Regular Force).

Major Garth Turon SECCOMBE, D.C.M. (30261),
Royal New Zealand Armoured Corps (Regular
Force).

CENTRAL CHANCERY OF
THE ORDERS OF KNIGHTHOOD

St. James's Palace, London S.W.I.

The QUEEN has been graciously pleased, on the
occasion of the Celebration of Her Majesty's
Birthday, and on the advice of Her Majesty's
New Zealand Ministers, to give orders for the
following appointments to the Most Excellent
Order of the British Empire:

To be an Ordinary Commander of the Military
Division of the said Most Excellent Order:

Group Captain Anthony Howard MARSH,
Q.H.P., M.B., Ch.B., Royal New Zealand Air
Force.

To be an Ordinary Officer of the Military
Division of the said Most Excellent Order :

Wing Commander Francis Eugene FENNESSY
(70255), 'Royal New Zealand Air Force,

To be Ordinary Members of the Military
Division of the said Most Excellent Order :

Flight Lieutenant Paltrd'ck Emmett Hugh DUFFIN
(70544), Royal New Zealand Air Force.

Warrant Officer Gordon Ernest TYNAN (70413),
Royal New Zealand Air Force.

CENTRAL CHANCERY OF
•% THE ORDERS OF KNIGHTHOOD

St. James's 'Palace, London S.W.I.

The QUEEN has been graciously pleased, on the
occasion of the Celebration of Her Majesty's
Birthday, and on the advice of Her Majesty's
New Zealand Ministers, to give orders for the
following promotions in, and appointments to, the
Most Excellent Order of the British Empire:
To be an Ordinary Knight Commander of the

Civil Division of the said Most Excellent
Order :

Alfred Thomas CARROLL, Esq., O.B.E., of
Wairoa. For services to the Maori people.

To be Ordinary Commanders of the Civil
Division of the said Most Excellent Order :

Miss Hermione Ruth HERRICK, O.B.E., of
Christchurch. For outstanding service to the
Girl Guide Movement in New Zealand for
over 30 years.

Stanley Dixon REEVES, Esq., of Gisiborne. For
services to farming.

Douglas Ogilvie WHYTE, Esq., of Wellington.
For services to (industry and commerce.

To be Ordinary Officers of the Civil Division
of the said Most Excellent Order :

Ernest Alfred ADAMS, Esq., of Chri®tdhu>rch.
For services to tihe community, especially in
social welfare work.

Frederick CAMERON, Esq., M.B., Ch.B., lately
Medical •Superintendent to the Levdn Hospital
and Training School.

William Thompson CHURCHWARD, Esq. For ser-
vices as Crown Solicitor at Blenheim 'for many
years.

Jdhn Alexander COLQUHOUN, Esq., of Palmersitan
North. For services to education and to local
government.

James Joseph MAKER, Esq., J.'P., of Trentham.
For services to the community.

Hugh MORISON, Esq., of Mangatainoka. For
services to farming and local government.

Ronald Macgregor HuTTON-PoTTS, Esq., of
Invercairgill. For services .to journalism and
broadcasting.

Hone Heke RANKIN, Esq., J.P., of Kaikohe, Bay
of Islands. For services among the Maori
people, especially 'in the North.

John Richard REID, Esq., of Lower Hutt. For
services to sport, especially cricket.

The Reverend James David SALMOND, of
Dunedan. For services to the community,
especially in connection with youth work and
Christian education for the Presbyterian
Church of New Zealand.

To be Ordinary Members of the Civil Division
of the said Most Excellent Order :

'Maurice Ballanftine BAKER, Esq., Director of
Agriculture, Cook Islands.

Miss Evelyn Love DOWLING, of New Plymouth.
For services to music.

Frank Charles EYLES, Esq., of. Whangarei. For
services to the community in local government
and social welfare.

Michael Christian GUDEX, Esq., of Hamilton.
For services to education and horticulture.

Charles William HENDERSON, Esq., of Johnson-
ville. For services to the community, especially
to blind children.

Norah Mary, Mrs. HUDSON, of Nelson. For
services to the community, especially to
crippled children.

Kassie Bowring, Mrs. McCREANOR, of Christ-
church. For services to education.

Thomas MCCRISTELL, Esq., of Bailclutiha. For
services to .the community, especially to farm-
ing and education.

Ethel, Mrs. McQuiLKiN, J.P., of Timvald. For
social welfare services.

Miss Winifred Lascelles Jenner MELLSOP, J.P.,
of Auckland. For services to the community.

David Norman PERRY. Esq., of Opotiki. For
services to the Maori people.

Eric Gordon SMITH, Esq., of Rangiora. For
services tto fanning.

Peter George SNELL, 'Esq., of Auckland. For
services in the field of athletics.

James Edward Francis STOKES, Esq., J.P., of
Greymouth. For services to the community,
especially in local government affairs.

James Leece SUTTON, Esq., J.P., of Invercargill.
For services to ithe community, especially as
President of the Southland Crippled Children's
Association.

Mete Kingi TAKARANGI, Esq., of Putiki. For
services to the Maori people, especially among
the Wanganui tribes.


